
 

Westdale Junior School’s Bingo Night: 

5:30 – 7:00pm on Thursday, 13th February, 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

On Thursday, 13th February, we will be holding our fourth Bingo Night and we would 

very much like it if you would join us and make this event as much of a success as it 

has been in the past. 

Adult tickets will be £2.00 each (which includes admission and a 10-Game Bingo 

booklet, i.e. 10 sets of numbers) and children’s tickets £1.00 (which includes 

admission and a 5-Game Bingo booklet, i.e. 5 sets of numbers). Tickets can be 

purchased by sending cash into school along with the reply slip below and we will 

then send the tickets home with your child. 

Also for keen Bingo players there will be the option of – on the night - purchasing a 

single Bingo ticket sheet for games (with 6 sets of numbers) for an additional 50p. All 

proceeds will go towards the improvement of playground equipment. 

We are predicting the playing of three or four rounds/games and there will be a 

main cash prize of £30 for the final game as well as a range of other prizes for 

previous games, first row etc. Please note you will be more than welcome to bring 

your own refreshments. Do also feel free to bring in your own dabber markers etc. 

though pens/pencils will be available. 

If you have any questions then please do come in and ask or call 01159534707. 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr. D. Ring 

 

Bingo Night: 
 

Name: __________________________  Contact Number: _____________________ 

 

 

Tickets to be sent home with – Child’s name and class:_____________________________________

  

 

Number of adult tickets (£2 each) required: 

 

Number of children tickets (£1 each) required: 

 

Total Money enclosed = £ 

 

 


